
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NEW HOLLAND FARMERS FAIR ANNOUNCES CHANGES FOR 2020

Changes Coming for the Fall 2020 New Holland Farmer’s Fair

New Holland, PA— Friday, May 22, 2020 — The NEW HOLLAND FARMERS FAIR 

ANNOUNCES CHANGES FOR 2020.  At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors

for the New Holland Farmers Day Association on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, detailed and 

heartfelt discussion was held regarding the continued planning, volunteer coordination and 

public safety for the 89th Annual New Holland Farmers Fair.  With the process well underway for

this year’s fair, and considering the current public health situation, the Board of Directors felt 

compelled to cancel activities for this year.   

The Fair, scheduled to kick-off Wednesday, September 30, relies heavily on hundreds of 

volunteers, exhibitors, sponsors and vendors.  The Board of Directors wants to provide a safe, 

family-friendly environment for education and fun.  Even if current restrictions were lifted for 

the opening of the Fair, it would be extremely difficult to have complete assurance that all 

volunteers, vendors and spectators would attend.  While the entire Board of Directors was 

heartbroken to make this decision, they feel it is a safer and more conscientious decision to 

take this year to continue progress on infrastructure of the organization, planning, fund raising, 

volunteer recruitment and community building.  While this is sad news for the New Holland 

community, the Board of Directors looks forward to seeing everyone in 2021, stronger and 

better than ever.

If you are interested in volunteering or have suggestions for the New Holland Farmers 

-Day Association, please visit us on FaceBook or leave a message at the Fair office; 717-354-

5880.


